


This week, we did more research into quantitative analysis of lung sounds. We learned of the benefits of doing said analysis in real time instead of just recording so that more adaptive recording of lung sounds could be done. We also learned that analysis of lung sounds can be done in both the time and frequency domains. We did research into patents of other wireless stethoscopes to understand what existing solutions to our lung auscultation problem there were. Additionally, we researched sound classification algorithms and patents. On October 4th, we met with Dr. Ortega, our client, to discuss our current research directions and ask for his advice. He stated he would send us resources about placement of our device’s microphones and papers on quantitative analysis of lung sounds. He also answered an email question about how long the patient would be wearing our device, and said that it depends on the market we decide on for the device. We wrote our preliminary report this week, and will spend the weekend crafting and rehearsing our preliminary presentation.    



